
 

Curbside Services Holiday Service Schedule 

 

We will run as scheduled for all holidays except Thanksgiving.  

• We will be closed Thursday, November 24th, 2022 . 

o Thursday customers will be serviced on Friday, November 25th, 

2022. 

o Friday customers will be serviced on Saturday, November 26th, 

2022. 

• All routes will run as scheduled for Christmas and New Years for 2022. 

Please feel free to call the office at 706-769-1822 or email us at 

curbsideserv@bellsouth.net should you have any questions.  
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